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  A Touch from God Freddy Jones,2015-12-17 I am a
Born Again Christian, and I write books that I
believe are inspired by God and that reflect my
values and beliefs. I am quite involved with my
church, and I love working with elementary aged
children. I believe that the things I do,
including writing books, should come from a heart
and a life devoted to Christ. A Touch From God is
about how two families, the Smith family and the
Martinez family have to face some difficult
situations. In the case with the Smith family,
Tommy, the husband and the father, gets shot when
he gets in the crossfire when two people are
having an argument. After Tommy has finished
visiting a shut-in. When this happens, there is a
concern about if or how Tommy will survive. In the
case with the Martinez family, Carlos and Gloria,
the husband and wife, have to deal with the
challenge of dealing with their son who is caught
up in the world of drugs and rebellion. In both
cases, their faith in Jesus Christ gets them
through.
  Touching the Heart of God -BENJAMIN FRANKLIN
SILVER AWARD WINNER Paul Wilbur,2015-09-04 Did you
know that you have a huge inheritance and that you
serve a King who exposes His plans, purposes,
power, and deepest secrets to you as a citizen in
His Kingdom? In Touching the Heart of God you will
learn about this King and His Kingdom—its order,
its benefits, and the privilege afforded to its
citizens in celebrating the greatest military and
spiritual victories in recorded history. The God
of all creation actually keeps a calendar that
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celebrates His activity in the history of mankind
and encourages our participation in the feasts.
Whether you are a Messianic or Gentile believer in
our amazing Messiah, you will find new and
empowering insights in this book, which will build
your faith and provoke your participation.
  In Touch with God Marie Shropshire,2000 Let the
multitude of my thoughts toward you comfort you
and cause your thoughts to turn more and more to
me. As you walk close to me you will be able to
draw quickly from my strength. In Touch with God
(more than 150,000 copies sold) now with a new
cover, leads readers to a relationship with the
Creator that will sustain and guide them.
Personal, easy-to-read devotions share the peace
and strength of Scripture for daily living. This
walk through heartfelt reflections and
illustrations reveals the fulfillment that comes
from a vibrant faith. Longtime Christians and
those seeking a new understanding of God's love
during difficult times will be renewed by this
source of encouragement and inspiration.
  Touching God Duc Dau,2012 'Touching God: Hopkins
and Love' is the first book devoted to love in the
writings of Gerard Manley Hopkins, illuminating
our understanding of him as a romantic poet.
Discussions of desire in Hopkins' poetry have
focused on his unrequited attraction to men. In
contrast, Duc Dau turns to Luce Irigaray and
Maurice Merleau-Ponty's theories of mutual touch
to uncover the desire Hopkins cultivated and
celebrated: his love for Christ. 'Touching God'
demonstrates how descriptions of touching played a
vital role in the poet's vision of spiritual
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eroticism. Forging a new way of reading desire and
the body in Hopkins' writings, the work offers
fresh interpretations of his poetry.
  A Touch of God Maria Boulding,1982
  Who Holds the Key to Your Heart? Lysa M.
TerKeurst,2002-07-01 Inside the hearts of most
women lies a secret place containing hidden
thoughts, painful experiences, and emotions that
they feel are better left alone. But God wants to
have all of their hearts and desires to set them
free from guilt and shame. Lysa TerKeurst offers
Who Holds the Key to You Heart? as a practical
tool to help women identify their shame and lead
them to hope and healing through Scripture. Women
will be renewed through a deeper understanding of
their identity in Christ and break the bondage
hidden in their secret place.
  To Touch the Hand of God Eugene J.
Phelan,2016-05-31 Walter, who has recently
experienced the loss of his wife, is having
trouble adjusting to his new role as a single
father. Feeling particularly down one Saturday
morning, Walter is caught off guard by a question
from his young daughter, Karen: What happens if
you hold a mirror up to another mirror? Her
curiosity leads the two on a mission to answer the
question.What results is a thrilling discovery for
Karen, and confirmation for Walter that he will
continue to create happy memories with his
daughter despite the loss felt by them both.With
beautiful illustrations depicting the love between
a father and his daughter, To Touch the Hand of
God is a powerful lesson for parents and kids
alike: We are stronger than we think.
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  God Made the World Joanna Bicknell,2003
  The Touch of the Masters Hand Max
Lucado,1999-02-11 Challenging topical Bible study
based on Max Lucado's bestselling book Just Like
Jesus. Topical Bible Study Series God loves you
just the way you are, but he refuses to leave you
that way. He wants you to be just like Jesus. Join
Max in this challenging new topical Bible study
based on his bestselling book, Just Like Jesus.
Excellent for personal, small-group, or classroom
settings. You, too can learn to be just like
Jesus.
  Affirming the Touch of God Evan B. Howard,2000
Both Ignatius of Loyola and Jonathan Edwards wrote
about the theme of Christian discernment. Evan B.
Howard clarifies patterns of Christian discernment
common to both Roman Catholics and Protestants.
Yet his study extends analysis further; through a
synthesis of cognitive psychology and religious
philosophy, Howard provides greater specification
of the roles of affectivity in discernment. This
will allow spiritual advisors to better guide men
and women into an effective discernment process.
Psychologists, philosophers, and students of
religion will find this book highly valuable.
  To Touch the Face of God Kendrick Oliver,2013
Oliver's study is rigorous and detailed but
contemplative in its approach, examining the
larger meanings of mankind's first adventures in
the heavens.
  Prayers That Touch God's Heart Estella
Holiday,2018-04-24 The one thing we should strive
for in life is to please God, our heavenly Father.
It pleases God when we seek Him in prayer and brag
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about His love and affection for us. God will give
us Holy Ghost boldness and supernatural power to
impact the world with his love when we pray.
Prayer can be difficult for people, and this
prayer book will help them to grow confidence in
their personal prayer life.
  Touching God Jon Korkidakis,2021-12-23 Prayer is
an important spiritual discipline, yet for many,
it can be either confusing, intimidating, or not
well understood. On a popular level, prayer is
commonly seen as a means to an end—asking and
receiving from God. But is there much more to
prayer? In Touching God: Discovering Prayer that
Moves the Heart of God, you will discover a new
dimension of prayer—one that will deepen not only
this important spiritual discipline in your life,
but also your relationship to God. This book will
help you transform your prayer life from spiritual
duty, to one that will touch the very heart of
God, and when we touch the master’s heart, we
experience the power of prayer in unimaginable
ways.
  A Touch of God - Gold & Betrayal Michael A
Kelly,2023-02-22 History, Religion, facts, faith,
truth consequences - They all weave a mosaic of
intrigue in this international thriller, that
starts from America to Europe and even Tasmania
Australia. Jack is an ex-military man and a highly
ranked scholar in the fields of theology and
ancient languages. Though he is frequently at odds
with many of the Catholic Church's teachings, he
accepts an invitation by the Vatican to examine
ancient texts that may or may not provide
important information about the New Devotion. A



7

secret society that has long fascinated him. Soon
with his brilliant assistant Zoe they become
involved in brain deep dusty research, murder
attempts, torture and more. Hidden agendas
proliferate as do potentially lethal interlopers,
such as the CIA, an American Senator's henchmen,
includingt terrorists and even the mafia. If you
want to follow our Hero in one of the greatests
treasure hunts ever....KEEP READING.
  One Touch B. Hennie,2012-02 It wasn't until I
began to write this book that the Lord would begin
to reveal everything to me. He was pulling a yes
from my spirit, but I would have to go through
this process for him to develop me before he could
use me to help someone else. I knew I was being
led by the Holy Spirit, but my flesh, my mind, had
to catch up with my spirit. During the process
where you have surrendered your will to his will,
the Lord has dug deep down in you and taken out of
you all that is not like him. Then he can impart
himself in you. His Spirit is in control; no
longer the works of your flesh. He has empowered
you to do his will. Now you can receive the
blessings the Lord has promised you. I remember
many years ago when the Lord spoke these words
into my spirit: After you have suffered awhile, I
will restore, strengthen and keep you (1 Peter
5:10). But what I didn't know that it would be
years later that I would have to go through
sickness, pain, and suffering. Through this
process, he was preparing me for my healing
ministry.
  God's Touch Bruce Gordon Epperly,2001-01-01 The
mounting evidence of the interconnectedness of
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spirituality, health, and medicine suggests giving
new attention to the healing ministry of Jesus.
Through a fresh reading of the Gospel narratives,
Bruce Epperly reveals the centrality of whole-
person healing within Jesus' mission as teacher
and social reformer and stresses that churches
should seek to recover a healing ministry that
touches both the spirit and the body. God's Touch
traces the links between Jesus' approach to
wholeness of mind, body, spirit, and
relationships, and the practices of complementary
and alternative medicine today.
  Touched by God Luigi Gioia,2018-09-20 Luigi
Gioia's book Say it to God: In Search of Prayer
was chosen as the 2018 Archbishop of Canterbury's
Lent Book and welcomed by many as an honest,
accessible guide to freshen their practice of
prayer in the midst of busy modern life. In
Touched by God, Gioia moves on to explore the art
of contemplation. He points out that contemplation
is not a more advanced way of praying but a silent
and loving attentiveness to God which has nothing
in common with disembodied, ahistorical and
impersonal forms of spirituality. Contemplation
begins when we are touched by God through
Scripture and become aware of his presence in us.
Gioia shows how this happens concretely in the
lives of the characters of the Gospel of John, his
chosen guide to learn how to welcome God in our
lives and interact with him. Gioia's way to
contemplation takes the reader not only through
Scripture but also through plays and novels where
God is never mentioned or is seen as absent,
distant or even as an enemy. By engaging with both



9

religious and non-religious authors the reader can
discover that contemplation is not some kind of
spiritual wonderland but coexists with doubts,
thrives in the middle of struggles, is discovered
even in suffering, dissolves guilt and leads to
authentic self-knowledge and compassion for every
human being.
  God's Touch Henry Mugabo,2020-12-22 GOD'S TOUCH-
Is full of inspiring and touching message on how
the Touch of God is important in our life, and
each morning, take a moment to think about - GOD'S
Hand and Touch. Many people are waiting to feel
happy and to be successful but the truth is
without the touch of God you cannot achieve it.
One touch of his favor can shift you into
something greater, and put you more than 60-100
years ahead of where you thought you would be.
Amen. In GOD'S TOUCH, Henry wants you to know that
we need the Touch and Voice of God in everything
we do, as Children of God - Don't think that the
Lord is too weak to save you, or too deaf to hear
your call for help (Isaiah 59;1) God is the Arm
that hold you at your weakest, the Eye that will
see you at your darkest and the Heart that will
love you at your Worst. As you sit with God you
are greeted with his Almighty outstretched hand in
and out. In his touch are deep places of the
earth, the heights of the hills are also his
(Psalms 95;4). In his hand and touch he satisfy
the desires of everything. Salvation, Blessing,
Deliverance, Provision Wisdom, Change, Love,
Financial-Breakthrough, Relationship, Leadership,
Dominion, Promises, and more. Amen. I have lived
and seen GOD'S hand and touch throughout my life
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time, and all was the best for me. For you have
made me glad by what you have done I will sing for
Joy at the work of your hand (Psalm 92;4) Love
this Book, Read it, Pray, Believe it, Act, and you
will see the Touch of God working in your Life.
Amen. henrymugabo12377@yahoo, com Facebook; Henry,
Mugabo
  10 Amazing Muslims Touched by God Faisal
Malick,2012-04-17 Eternally amazing! Ten real-life
experiences about faith in Allah, the Qur’an, and
amazing encounters with the God of Abraham. Ten
Amazing Muslims is a compilation of stories
representing a vast demographic of Muslims—from
Jihadists to peaceful leaders and humble Bedouins
to intellectuals of various echelons of society
worldwide. True stories include a man raised to be
a terrorist, to a scholar seeking to know Muhammad
and a woman raised as a Bedouin. Through these
experiences you will gain a deeper understanding
of Islam and be amazed at the personal encounters
with the God of Abraham,Isaac, Ishmael, and Jacob.
You will hear truths from the Qur’an, the Torah,
the Zabur (the Book of Psalms), and the Injil (the
Gospel)—the words of Muhammad, Moses, Jesus, and
the ancient prophets of God. In their own words,
ten amazing Muslims tell their stories about how
God chose to reveal Himself to them in
extraordinarily supernatural ways. Most of these
men and women are devout Muslims, while others are
scholars of the Qur’an and Hadith—some are just
ordinary Muslims searching for answers from God.
  The Other Hand of God Kilian
McDonnell,2017-02-28 If the Spirit is not equal to
the Father and the Son, can the Trinity survive?
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Is the role of the Spirit in salvation as
important as that of the Son? Why was the divinity
of the Spirit problematic in the early Church? If
the Son, Jesus Christ, is the way the truth and
the life, what role does the Spirit have in God's
reaching out to touch the Church and the world? Is
there any contact with, any experience of God,
apart from the Spirit? In what sense is the Spirit
the goal of the Christian life? The Other Hand of
God addresses these theological queries. Chapters
are To Do Pneumatology is to Do Trinity,
Struggling with Ambiguity, The Way of Doxology, To
Do Pneumatology is to Do Eschatology, Movement
Toward Fixity: Holy Spirit in Patristic
Eschatology, To Do Pneumatology Is to Start at the
Beginning, No Unified Vision in the New Testament,
Losing the Battle to Stay with the Imprecision of
the Scriptures, The Mission of the Spirit: Junior
Grade? God Beyond the Self of God, The Return: The
Highway Back to the Father, The Spirit Is the
Touch of God, The Tradition of Subordinationism,
Basil: Not Subordination but Communion of Life
with the Father and the Son, Gregory Nazianzus:
The Divine Pedagogy in Steps, The Council of
Constantinople: The Triumph of Discretion, To Do
Pneumatology is to Start with Experience,
Experience of the Spirit in the Early Church,
William of St. Thierry: 'So I May Know by
experience,' Bernard of Clairvaux: 'Today We Read
in the Book of Experience,' The Role of
Pneumatology in an Integral Theology, The
Continuing Quest for a Theology of the Holy
Spirit, and Toward a Theology in the Holy Spirit
Kilian McDonnell, OSB, STD, a monk and priest of
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St. John's Abbey, Collegeville, Minnesota, is the
founder and the president of the Institute for
Ecumenical and Cultural Research in Collegeville.
For years he was a consultor to the Pontifical
Council for Unity in Rome. He has been involved
both nationally and internationally in dialogues
with the Lutherans, Presbyterians, Pentecostals,
and Disciples of Christ. He has published on John
Calvin, Christian initiation, and on the baptism
of Jesus in the Jordan, as well as collections of
poetry. The Catholic Theological Society of
America has honored him for his contributions to
theology.

Discover tales of courage and bravery in is
empowering ebook, Unleash Courage in A Touch From
God . In a downloadable PDF format ( *), this
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to be brave.
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